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To:    Ooltewah Employees 
Re: Organizational Changes in Large Wrecker 
Date:   06/28/2024 

Effectively immediately, Kaitlyn McAfee is no longer with Miller Industries. We wish 
Kaitlyn the best in her future endeavors.  

Moving forward, all departments within the Large Wrecker business unit will now 
report to Spencer Adams.  This includes Plant 2, Weld, Finish Paint, Main Line Paint, 
Assembly, Dress Out, Wiring, and Install. 

If you were working with Kaitlyn or require assistance with tasks previously handled 
by Kaitlyn, please reach out to Spencer. 
 
 
 


